
 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 28th April 

Back to school 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 2 Warwick Castle Trip 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 5 WOW Day 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 2, 4, 5 & 6 RSE Parent 
Drop-in 3.30pm - 4.15pm 

Monday 12th May 

SATS Week 

Monday 19th May 

Nursery Open Morning          
10am -11am 

Monday 19th May 

Year 4 Come & Share Event   
2:30pm -3:30pm 

Tuesday 20th May 

Year 5 Come & Share Event    
2:30pm - 3:30pm 

Tuesday 20th May 

Whitby Parent Meeting 5pm 

Wednesday 21st May 

Nursery Opening Morning   
10am - 11am 

Thursday 22nd May 

Year 2 Medieval Day 

Friday 23rd May 

Teacher Training Day 

Monday 26th May 

Start of half term holiday 

Monday 2nd June 

Back to school 
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Exciting learning from this week 

 

Reminders 

 

    SOAR Superstars 

C6 Omesh 
C7 Tony 

C8 Rosie  

C9 Saraiyah 

C10 Sara & Taksh 
C11 Emily 

C12 Mphatso 

C13 Rithvik & Kabilan 
C14 Isa 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

 Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Our final week of term has been fantastic, with lots to celebrate! Our Year 1 
children thoroughly enjoyed sharing their learning and classrooms with their 
parents at our 'Come and Share' event yesterday, which was a great success. 
Thank you to all the parents who joined us for this creative afternoon             
celebrating Easter!  

Our boys' football team won their league game against Finham Primary this 
week, with a score of 5-2! Well done boys! Also, our netball team beat           
Stivichall Primary in a friendly match, with a score of 15-2! Brilliant!  

Our Artists House won the house treat this week for earning the most house 
point tokens this half term. They were treated to an afternoon of Karate, which 
they all really enjoyed. Well done Artists!  

Reception had a fabulous WOW event on Tuesday, with children and staff 
dressing up as kings, queens, knights and jesters as part of their creative      
curriculum topic. They all looked amazing and 
had a very enjoyable day.   

We are also celebrating the return of Mrs       
Swindell today, after her maternity leave. It is 
lovely to have her back!  

We wish you a wonderful Easter holiday and  
look forward to seeing you in the summer term!  
 

Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

 

It is important that our children stay hydrated throughout the day and therefore they 

do require a water bottle, labelled with their name, in school each day. As we promote 

healthy eating habits,  we would ask that only water is brought in from home. 

 

This week in D&T, Year 3 have been designing and creating their 
own chocolate packaging. We created nets with tabs and scored and 

folded each side to create 3D shapes. 

 

The children have been having a fantastic time enjoying the enrichment             
curriculum on Friday afternoons. 
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